
WHAT YOU MUST KNOW PRIOR TO YOUR DEPARTURE TO ISRAEL 

 

 

All Vaccinated and Non-Vaccinated travelers are welcome! 
 
 

• Testing is no longer required for anyone traveling to Israel.  
 

• The requirements of proof of a negative PCR/Antigen test prior to 
departure, as well as the PCR test and isolation upon arrival – 
have been cancelled.  

 

• Travelers will still be required to fill in an entry statement in the 
48 hours prior to departure to Israel.  

 
Fill out the health declaration within 48 hours from departing 
to Tel Aviv, by filling out the appropriate information related 
to the Traveler: https://corona.health.gov.il/en/flights.  

 

• The mask mandate for international flights to/from Israel will be 
lifted.  

 

• Within one day of your flight’s departure from Israel to the USA, 
an Rapid Antigen test ($30) or PCR test ($50) is required. For 
more information please visit: 
https://travel.state.gov/content/travel/en/traveladvisories/cov
id-19-travel-information.html  

 
***The Rapid Antigen Test will be organized at the hotel by our supplier, 
Overseas Travel Bureau (O.T.B), in Israel*** 

 

• As Travel Insurance is Mandatory per our terms and conditions 
please make sure to discuss the best coverage policy with your 
travel insurance provider. 

 
 

 ALL INFORMATION IS SUBJECT TO CHANGE 
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